TOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

Docket No. 50-116

March 13, 1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Wasnington, DC 20555

Subject: Change in Reactor Facility Personnei at lowa State University
To Whom it May Concern

In accordance with the requirements of paragraph 6.6.2 (2)(a) of the Technical Specifications of license
R-58, we are making this Special Report to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Effective February 16, 1996, John T. Adams resigned and an interim Reactor Manager was appointed
by the Dean of Engineering. Beginning April 1, 1996, this interim Reactor Manager will also be
appoeinted as the new Reactor Manager

The new Reactor Manager, with his mailing address, is

Mr. Scott E. Wendt

107 Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
lowa State University

Ames, |A 50011

in the process of appointment, we have determined that Mr. Wendt meets the requirements for
seloction to the position of Reactor Manager as stated in paragraph 6.1.4 of the Technical
Specifications

Questions may be directed to me at 515-294-6000
Sincerely,
. §F K K ’
Lo B Bull
Daniel B! Bullen, Ph.D., P.E
Associate Professor and

Program Coordinator
Nuclear Engineering Program
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J. Melsa, Dean, College of Engineering

R.A.Jacobson, Chair, Radiation Safety Comm

S Bahadur, interim Chair, Mechanical Engineering Department
E. E Sobottka, Dir , Environmental Health & Safety

E. B. Bartlett, Chair, Reactor Use Comm

Regional Administrator, US NRC, Region (1|
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